Are you looking for a Reception pla‘EQianeptember

ntry primary*s€hool for children aged between 4 and 11 years servmg~ MOmmumty
ospective Reception parents/carers are invited to visit our school on the following dates. There is no need to book, simply
turn-up on your preferred day:

Friday 3 November 9:15-10:15am Wednesday 15 November 9:15-10:15am
Tuesday 7 November 2:00-3:00pm Wednesday 22 November 9:15-10:15am
Tuesday 14 November 2:00-3:00pm Thursday 23 November  2:00-3:00pm

Ie are a onl e

Thursday 30 November 9:15-10:15am

Goat Lees Primary School Hurst Road Kennington Ashford TN24 9RR T: 01233 630201 E: office@goatlees.kent.sch.uk www.goatlees.kent.sch.uk




